View this email in your browser

Eagle Lake November Newsletter

November 18, 2024



Boat Launch Update

Last month we let members know we were working with our attorneys to decide whether to pursue an **Article 78** against the New York State for installing the barrier at the launch without doing the studies called for in the **Unit Management Plan**. It may be kind of a David and Goliath situation, but we have asked our attorneys to proceed. We will keep the membership posted as we move forward.

In the meantime, the **Chilson Fire Department** has assured us they can get access to the lake on either side of the causeway if any emergencies arise.

Loon Friendly Lake Certification



Congratulations Eagle Lakers! We are a Loon Friendly Lake!

Our loons may be gone for the season, but we are ready to welcome them back come spring.

Milfoil Efforts Continue

Adirondack Research is finishing up their studies of Eagle Lake this summer and should be submitting their report this month. Susan Clark applied for a preapplication to the APA, under their suggestion, to make them aware that we are interested in treating the Milfoil within the next couple of years. ELPOI has hired Glenn Sullivan from Ready-Scout to assist in the process of permitting and spearheading the procedures necessary to get Eagle Lake treated. This will be a long process, and the Milfoil Committee will keep everyone aprised of our progress as it happens.

Radar Speed Sign Update

On November 14, several members of the Eagle Lake community attended the **Ticonderoga Town Board** meeting as **Radar Speed Signs** were on the agenda. We provided the results of our research into the effectiveness of the signs and the Town Board was very receptive.



As a result, the Board agreed to submit an application to the New York State DOT requesting installation of the signs. This is a major step forward in improving safety along the Eagle Lake portion of Route 74.

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

the radar signs including a lower speed limit, better speed limit signage, pedestrian signs and enforcement.



Eagle Lake Merchandise

A limited number of Eagle Lake items are still available including t-shirts (S,M,L), stemless wine tumblers, kayak rock glasses and Eagle Lake ornaments.

Contact Deb Mulcahy:

djdmulcahy@gmail.com



~ November Reflections ~

Eagle Lake Board Members

Cole Hickland, President; Chris Hyde, Vice President; Susan Clark, Treasurer; Debbie Meier, Secretary; Dave Cerney, Board Member; Jack Mulcahy, Board Member; Bill Clifton, Board Member.

Send an Email



Website

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

Our mailing address is:

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>



Image by Freepik